
NEWAYGO HIGH SCHOOL 
May 15, 2025 
 
BOB  
Please sign in for BOB at the office today, also today is the last day of BOB for the year! 

 
Student Council Elections:  
Seeking those who want to help make next year’s high school events bigger and better!! 
If you are interested in running for a Student Council position next year, there will be a 
meeting in Mrs. Lathrop’s room during Advisory on Monday, May 19th. Bring a friend 
with you! 

 
GIRLS BASKETBALL MEETING  
There will be a girls' basketball meeting in Advisory Thursday, May 15th in Mr. 
Thomasma's room to go over the summer schedule and camp dates. If you cannot 
make it, see Mr. Thomasma! 

 
PBIS Reward Store  
Thursday, May 22nd, will be the final day to redeem your PBIS points at the Reward 
Store. Please note that any unused points will not carry over to the next school year. Be 
sure to use your points before the deadline to make the most of your rewards! 

 
Sports Physicals for next year.  
Boys' physicals for May 22nd. Make sure to pick up a physical form, have your parent 
sign it, and be ready for sports next August. 
When your physical form is signed and ready, you may give it to Mrs. Brummel. 

 
MENU  
MONDAY - CHICKEN NUGGETS, SWEET POTATO FRIES, PINEAPPLE 
 
TUESDAY- CHEESEBURGER SLIDERS, BAKED BEANS, TROPICAL FRUIT 
 
WEDNESDAY - ASIAN FUSION, FRIED RICE, ORANGES 
 
THURSDAY - COLD SANDWICH CHOICE, ROMAINE RIBBONS, PEARS 
 
FRIDAY- MACARONI & CHEESE BITES, WINTER BLEND, APPLES 

 
... 
 


